
need to contact Miss Peggy to 

reserve.   

 

Coming for the Winter 

Session  

Discounts  

Any new student who registers 

for Violin lessons by December 

20th will receive a 10% dis-

count on their winter session 

tuition.   

As always any student who 

refers a student who registers 

receives $10 towards their own 

tuition!  

Lesson Stars  

Starting in January all lesson 

students will  collect stars based 

on their music work they ac-

complish a home.  Students will 

record their practice times 

during the week and get stars 

during lessons. The stars will 

add up for music prizes at the 

end of the school year! 

Fall Session Wrap Up 

Fall session is wrapping up.  We 

have about two weeks remain-

ing.  Make Up Day is Tuesday 

12/13.  Please email Miss Peggy 

if you need a make up lesson.  

Also, please let Miss Peggy 

know of any desired lesson day/

time changes for winter by the 

end of the Fall Session.  

Fall Repertoire Week 

Repertoire Week begins De-

cember 10th.  Lesson students 

will participate in either a Sat-

urday, Monday or Wednesday 

class of that week instead of 

their regular lesson (more info 

to follow).  Students are pre-

paring 1 or 2 songs from their 

current repertoire to share 

with other students at the stu-

dio during the class.    

Students are welcome to bring 

a snack to share after the rep-

ertoire class performances.   

 

Holiday Gift Certificates 

Gift Certificates are available for 

your holiday gift giving.  They 

can be used towards tuition for 

registered students for any of 

our lessons or classes  You will 

find directions for ordering your 

GC through our website. 

Reservations 

It’s time for students who regis-

tered for the Fall Session only to 

reserve their spot in the Winter 

Session.  Please email Miss Peggy 

at your earliest convenience.   

Students who have registered 

for the full school year do not 

     Our Parent/Child Music & 

Movement Classes have been 

very lively this Fall!  Some of the 

themes we’ve enjoyed singing 

about have been apples, the wind, 

Halloween, harvest time,  pump-

kins, turkeys and Thanksgiving.   

Everyone has enjoyed listening to  

Miss Katie accompany us on 

guitar and to the beautiful sounds 

their instruments make as they 

tap, tap, tap or shake, shake, 

shake.  We’ve also enjoyed mov-

ing around and in and out of a 

circle  with our scarves and para-

chute.  But I think their favorite 

movement, hands down so far, 

has been bouncing on Mom, Dad, 

Grandpa or Grandma’s knees as 

we sing along.  This is a fun activ-

ity you can do at home with your 

child.  Some songs to get you 

started are Riding On A Pony, 

The Eensy Weensy Spider and 

An Apple For A King.  Let us 

know if you need the lyrics and 

we’ll be happy to share them 

with you.  Hope you have lots of 

music fun at home! 

Music Fun 

U P C O M I N G  D A T E S  

T H A N K S G I V I N G  

B R E A K  1 1 / 2 3 - 2 7  

 

R E P E R T O I R E  

C L A S S E S  

1 2 / 1 0 ,  1 2 ,  1 4  

 

M A K E  U P  D A Y  

1 2 / 1 3  

MISS PEGGY’S MUSIC ROOM 

N O V E M B E R  2 0 1 6  

       misspeggysmusic.com     458-2927       misspeggysmusic@aol.com 

 

2017 

Winter Session 

Calendar 
 

Lessons  

1/4 - 3/14 

 

Music Classes 

1/14-03/11 

 

Repertoire Clases 

3/18, 20, 22 

 

Lesson Make-Ups 

3/16 

 

Days Off 

2/19 -2/26 

 

*************** 

 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 

 

Spring Session begins 

04/03 

 

Spring Recital 

06/15 
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